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I have lived in Oregon most of life, and have chosen to raise a family here.  I don’t 

want to leave Oregon and have chosen to stay despite having family in other states 

with much lower cost of living.  The ever increasing taxation of Oregonians is driving 

my friends out and could eventually drive my family out to other states where we 

could afford more with less.  At some point, our state and local government needs to 

be held accountable for how our money is being allocated.  The answer is not more 

tax revenue.  The answer is a budget that stays within its means.  The future of 

Oregonians is not bright under another tax increase.  I want to see my family stay 

here but other cheaper states and looking more enticing as we continue to hear more 

and more tax chatterings. 


